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Rob’s Review 
Guess What !  
Exciting news in this issue!  
 
We are back into Masters Squash with our first tournament (Post Covid) to be held 
at Nerang Squash Centre on 26/27th July. The committee has been busily planning 
this event as a celebration of Squash with the return to Masters after such a 
shutdown impacting our lives. There are some nice surprises in store for you.  
 
One of the bonuses is the HALF PRICE ENTRY FEE for all entries as this was voted by 
our Committee at the last Zoom meeting.  I suggest you get your entries in quickly 
so that David and Toni can maintain government Covid regulations with numbers. It 
will be great to see you all enjoying the return to Squash. Remember, we welcome 
30Plus budding Masters so share the word with those players in your teams.  
 
The Nerang tournament is just the start for the rest of the year…. if all goes well!  
Should all go well, our 2020 State Titles have also been reinstated to be held in 
Toowoomba 3-5th October at the very spic and span Toowoomba courts in James 
Street. Toowoomba volunteers are in planning to make this a memorable event.  
You may recall it was announced in the last newsletter that the 2020 QMSA 
membership fee had been waived. A further explanation in the newsletter will 
outline the details of how this will be applied and how to manage your membership 
which can now be done via the website.  
 
The AGM which was postponed from May will also be held at the Nerang 
Tournament and this is your chance to step up to assist the process of QMSA. While 
we have many who are already committed to working on the Committee, it is 
always nice to welcome new thinkers, particularly from our younger masters.  
A keen group at Emerald Squash will hold the tournament after Nerang and I 
encourage those who are able to support as this is their first Masters event.  
 
Don’t forget to check out the revised Calendar for the great tournaments coming 
up.  
See you all at Nerang! 
 
Cheers to all  
Robyn Prentice 
President QMSA  
Mobile: 0432 297 984 
Email: robyndprentice@gmail.com 
 
 

Visit us at qmsa.asn.au 
and 

facebook.com/QldMSA 
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AGM 
The QMSA AGM will be held 1pm Saturday 25th July 2020 at 
Nerang Squash Centre. Please nominate for positions on the 

Committee before 19th July 2020. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Executive & Committee Members — 2019/20 

 

A BIG SHOUT OUT to Craig Stewart, for 
his wonderful contribution to the 

Queensland Masters 

PATRON 
Murray Gaydon 

PRESIDENT 
Robyn Prentice—0432 297 984 

VICE PRESIDENT 
Marisa Zavattaro – 0415 735 786 

 

SECRETARY 
Christine Goodman—0409 587 363 

EMAIL ADDRESS 
secretary@qmsa.asn.au 

 

TREASURER 
Peter Knauth—0412 025 275 

TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR 
Helen Watkins—0417 005 747 

TEAM SELECTORS 
Marisa Zavattaro, Jo Files 

 
 

COMMITTEE 
Kevin Bamberry – 3398 7921 

Robyne Bamberry—3398 7921 
Trish Fox—0403 709 715 

Andrew Sosimenko - 0439 494 958 
Ruth Knight – 0401 139 359 

Shannon Anderson – 0431 331 242 
 

WEB SITE ADMINISTRATOR 
Cathy Aust — 0421 340 384 

webmaster@qmsa.asn.au 

NEWSLETTER PUBLISHER 
Werfel Thomas — 0411 510 507 

newsletter@qmsa.asn.au 
WEBMASTER 

Cathy Aust — 0421 340 384 
http://www.qmsa.asn.au 

 

POSTAL ADDRESS 
PO Box 5294, Daisy Hill Qld 4127 

A special THANK 
YOU to Lee Conroy 
for her continued 

photographic input 

Jane Augustine, Rhonda 
Creighton, Jim Creighton, 
Waye Eaton, Keith 
Greisbach, Rhonda 
Hannelly, Ian Purnell, 
Frank Saunders, Helen 
Watkins, Marisa Zavattaro. 

Barbara Akero, John Bopf, 
Carolyn Boukogiannis, 

Margie Carsburg, Bernie 
Collins, Debbie Halpern, 

Veronica Hindle, Gary 
Humrich, Lacey Lloyd, 

Malcolm Mittra, Gillian 
Nielsen. 

Saul Edmonds, Rod Fitch, Paul Gardner, Ludo Graizzaro, 
Paul Hempenstall, John Taylor, Rob Wilson. 
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We thank our sponsors for their continued support 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     

 

New and improved QMSA website launched 
 

A huge thank you to Sujoy Maitra Exec Director of 
Adzguru and his team for assisting QMSA to get the new 

site up and running. Check it out soon! 

www.qmsa.asn.au 
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Dave Leitch played squash in Emerald 
for over 25 years. He was a qualified 
coach and also a keen competitor 
whether for fixtures, regional 
tournaments or just a social hit. His 
passions were squash, cars and karaoke 
in about that order. Dave coached 
many junior players here who went on 
to achieve success in the sport. Sadly, 
Dave succumbed to cancer on the 11th 
June after a brief illness and we look 
forward to hosting our first masters 
tournament here in his fond memory 
and in recognition of his dedication to 
the sport. 
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After much consideration of the current situation with Covid 19, and the loss of several tournaments, the 
committee has agreed on the following way we shall manage our membership for 2020 & 2021. 
 
Committee has decided to hold the AGM at the Nerang Tournament. Only registered members are 
allowed to vote at the AGM.  
If all goes well, the 2020 QMSA State Titles will be held in Toowoomba on 3-5 October. Players must be 
registered members of QMSA to play the State Titles.  
The committee also wants to help members and encourage participation hence the free membership, 
previously advised, will be applied as below.   
 
1. Current members:  
Those who have already joined and paid this year are eligible to vote in the AGM and play in the State 
Titles in October. Their membership will carry over for 2021 without any further payment required. 
 
2. Previous Members who have not yet re-newed for 2020: Those who are usually members, but have not 
yet renewed, will need to fill in a renewal membership form and pay $30 before the AGM to be eligible to 
vote. To play in the State Titles you must be a financial member. Their membership will then carry over 
for 2021 without any further payment required. 
 
3. New members: Those who are not members but wish to join can do so by filling in the new member 
registration and pay $30. They are then eligible to vote at the AGM and play in the State Titles if they 
have joined before those events. Their membership will carry over for 2021 without any further 
payment required. 
 
Membership can be completed via the new QMSA Website and payment via direct bank transfer.  
 
Forms will be available at Nerang for those who wish to join then. We can only accept cash at Nerang, not 
credit cards. 
 
 

WSF World Masters Squash Championships - UPDATE 
wsfworldmasters2020.com 

 

World Masters Rescheduled for August 2021! 
Use the link above to keep up to date 

 
The statement on the WSF website dated 05.06.2020 reads as follows:  

The World Squash Federation (WSF) confirmed today that the World Masters Squash Championships – 

originally postponed from August 2020 due to the global COVID-19 pandemic – has been rescheduled to 15-

21 August 2021. 

Additionally, the WSF has approved the qualifying age for the postponed event, which will remain as per 

the original start date of the event on 23 August 2020. This ensures that those who entered this year’s event 

still qualify for the same age group on the new dates. 
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World Squash Federation  
– a great read 
 
worldsquash.org/ws/news 
 

 

For a full range of 
squash newsletters, visit 
this website 
squashmedia.com.au 

 

For your copy of the QMSA 
‘Forty Years On… A History 
of QMSA’ click on this link: 
Forty Years On… 
If you would like to have a 
bound copy please contact 
Debbie Halpern 
(deborah.halpern@bigpond
.com) and subject to 
quantities, we can look at 
providing copies at a small 
cost. 

 

A full wrap of the 
Australian Masters Squash 
Championships 
 
Magic Memories 
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From the AMSA Executive 
Meeting held on Tuesday 15 
April 2020.  

! Adelaide ! will host the 
2021 Championships " 

Tournament Calendar (updated) 
for future Championships:  

Year State 
2021 South Australia – 

Adelaide – 11-22 
October 

2022 New South Wales 
2023 Western Australia 
2024 Australian Capital 

Territory 
2025 Victoria 
2026 Northern Territory 
2027 Tasmania 
2028 Queensland 
2029 South Australia 
2030 Western Australia 
2031 New South Wales 
2032 Australian Capital 

Territory 
 

!"#$%& 
Don’t we all love a good lob serve, 
when it lands right in the corner with 
no way of getting it out of there.  

 

Here’s a hot tip infographic from 
BossSquash.com about the lob serve. 

 

Visit the website BossSquash.com 
for more infographics, guides and 
tips to help improve your game. 

!"#$%& 
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